
 

 

Summer Holiday Club  

Our popular holiday club will be open to all pupils 

from  

Wednesday 21st July to Tuesday 31st August  

(Closed Bank Holiday Monday) 

and on our Teacher Training Day  

Wednesday 1st September 

from 8.45am to 3.15pm  

Lots of fun indoor and outdoor activities  

including a Forest School Days, Crafts and 

Cooking 

Ã18.50 per day   

 Book online via Scopay 

 
There are spaces available from September for  

NMPAT Music Lessons in School  

 

If you are interested in music lessons for your child, please 

apply on-line at: https://presto.nmpat.co.uk/musicinschool 

Or contact NMPAT for more information. 

Tel: 01604 637117   Email: lessons@nmpat.co.uk 

 

The Pen Palace is nearly finished being 

built.  

Hereôs Alfie giving progress an official 

thumbs up! 

Thank you again to Bob and Joseph for all 

of their hard work.   

 

 

Euro 2020 Final 

Like many people we are 

hoping that the England Team 

will win Euro 2020 on Sunday 

night. 

As many children are likely to 

stay up and watch this event, 

on Monday 12th July children 

can come to school at their 

normal time or at 10.30am.  

Gates will open for 10 

minutes at this time. Please 

enter via normal route. 

See email 9/7 for full details. 

https://presto.nmpat.co.uk/musicinschool
mailto:lessons@nmpat.co.uk






Spotted by Mrs Garnham 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

.. Year 1 enjoying a book with their teachers in Storyland 

 

Website óSubject Logoô Competition Winners 

Miss Thomas and Mrs Dainty would like to thank everyone who entered the logo competition.  They were 

amazed at the creativity.  Also thank you to the JLT for judging the competition.  

Our winners wereé 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Look out for the new logos on our school website over the next few weeks! 

 



Free Activities for the Summer Holidays 

There are a number of FREE Activities in the local area throughout the summer holi-

days. Visit https://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/council services/children-families-

education/adult-learning/community-learning/Pages/family-learning.aspx 

Music at Meadowside 

Has your child considered or expressed an interest 

in learning to play the violin? 

If your child is in Year 3 or above from September 

Violin lessons are taught during school hours by 

Northamptonshire Music and Performing Arts Trust 

(NMPAT).   

A free taster session if offered before committing to 

lessons. 

All lessons are chargeable, please click here for full 

details. 

 

https://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/children-families-education/adult-learning/community-learning/Pages/family-learning.aspx
http://www.nmpat.co.uk/Production

